
 

NORTH OGDEN CITY  

 MEMO 

TO:  CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  BRENT TAYLOR, MAYOR 

SUBJECT: AGREEMENT WITH KARMEN SANONE 

DATE:  5/11/2015 

 

I will be asking for a Closed Session during the May 12, 2015 City Council 

meeting to discuss a possible agreement to resolve the boundary dispute on 

the west side of the new Public Works Facility.  The proposed agreement 

will also be presented publicly for your consideration.   


